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Consideration of On-Street Parking Provisions in the Lloyd-Broad Neighborhood

PURPOSE: The purpose of this agenda item is for the Board of Aldermen to consider whether amendments
to the Town Code relating to on-street parking in the Lloyd-Broad neighborhood would be beneficial.

DEPARTMENT: Planning

CONTACT INFORMATION: Christina Moon, 919-918-7325, cmoon@townofcarrboro.org
<mailto:cmoon@townofcarrboro.org>; Patricia McGuire, 919-918-7327, pmcguire@townofcarrboro.org

<mailto:pmcguire@townofcarrboro.org>

INFORMATION: As a follow up to the Board’s discussion with the residents from the Lloyd-Broad
neighborhood on February 20th and the previous consideration of Town Code amendments on Cobb Street, on
June 6, 2017, staff has evaluated the existing conditions/behaviors as well as Town Code parking provisions for
the Lloyd-Broad neighborhood.  Based on this analysis, staff has identified three possible areas for
modification: 1) relocating signage on Starlight to provide more clearance around street corners and better align
with existing Town Code provisions, 2) increasing on-street parking on the south side of Cobb Street, and 3)
refining parking sign location/messaging on Lloyd Street for clarification.

Following the Board discussion, staff anticipates preparing an ordinance to amend the Town Code for the
Board’s consideration on May 1st. The Board can considering acting on the amendments on June 5th in
conjunction with the related items for the Lloyd-Board community.

FISCAL & STAFF IMPACT: None associated with discussing this matter.

RECOMMENDATION:..r Staff recommends that the Board of Aldermen review the information. The

materials will be scheduled for Board action on June 5th.
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